
Accreditation Council 
Length of Term for faculty 

I. Current handbook states that “current co-chairs serve until the college organizes for 
next self-evaluation process” 

II. Discussion at the council meeting yesterday was that it needed to be changed to  
go to the biannual ACCJC conference at least once? (Will the District pay for 
that? The next one is April 20-23, 2021 in Orange County.) Should members be 
encouraged to serve on site visit teams? 

b. Would match our cycle – new group would be for mid-term report (due March 15, 
2023. Next site visit is Spring 2026.) 
Allows us to bring topic experts on board 

c. New group this time would only be 2.5-3 year terms because of timing. 
 
PPA 
Proposed changes to planning and budgeting calendar 

I. Initiated by Dr. Hsieh 
II. Group of myself, Dr. Trengove and Dr. Lofman looked at San Diego Miramar and San 

Jose/Evergreen (proposed by Rick Bennett, interim VPAS) 
III. Concluded that Miramar’s better fits our existing system 
IV. Only major change would be making budget request due in early September 

a. Positive in that would line up so new faculty could be hired in Spring not Summer 
b. Negative in that not a lot of time between assessment (due April/May) and budget due 
c. New concept would be that budgets would have to be “living” documents 

V. Meeting with new VPAS, VPAA and Dr. Lofman tomorrow morning on topic (2-5-20) 
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